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November 9, 2021

Ms. Elizabeth E. Goldin

Assistant Chief, Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

Federal Communications Commission

45 L Street, NE

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Response to Broadcast EEO Audit Letter
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC
Station KMGA(FM), Albuquerque, New Mexico
Facility Identifier Number 11231

Dear Ms. Goldin:

On November 4, 2021, Radio License Holding CBC, LLC (“RLH-CBC”), licensee of radio
station KMGA(FM), Albuquerque, New Mexico, submitted its Response to your letter of August
6, 2021 concerning the Station’s compliance with the Commission’s Equal Employment
Opportunity Rule, 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080. Given that Station KMGA(FM) is part of a station
employment unit (“SEU”) based in Albuquerque, New Mexico which includes stations
KKOB(AM), Albuquerque, New Mexico, KNML(AM), Albuquerque, New Mexico,
KTBL(AM), Los Ranchos, New Mexico, KOBQ(FM), Albuquerque, New Mexico, KRST(FM),
Albuquerque, New Mexico, KDRF(FM), Albuquerque, New Mexico, and KKOB-FM,
Albuquerque, New Mexico, its Response included information about the entire SEU.

Please direct any questions or correspondence related to this submission to undersigned counsel
to Radio License Holding CBC, LLC.

Sincerely,

[k by

FLETCHER, HEALD & HILDRETH, P.L.C.



